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06 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Whole School Bounce Day: Tuesday 27 February 
 
The PTFA will be hosting a whole day leap year Bounce-a-thon on Tuesday 27 February. The school hall 
will be set up with a bouncy castle and each class will be invited in to bounce throughout the day in 
intervals to earn their sponsor money.  (They will not be bouncing all day.) 
 
Your children will come home with their sponsorship forms today. We hope the children will be as excited 
as us for this fundraiser for the school.  
 
On this day the children can come to school dressed in sporty clothes to allow more ease as they bounce.   
 
All children who are sponsored will be entered into a draw to win a special prize organised by the PTFA.  
There will be 3 top winners across the school. The class that earns the most money through sponsorship 
will win a class prize to be enjoyed in school. All children who take part will earn themselves a bouncy 
certificate!  
 
Please return your sponsor forms by Friday 23 February 2024 at the latest so amounts can be counted and 
verified.  
 
We will then send the sponsorship forms home with the children on the day of the bounce to enable them 
to collect their sponsorship money. 
 
We will then ask for all funds to be sent back into the school by Friday 08 March 2024. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with our fundraising efforts for the school.  
 
Let’s get bouncing!  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Lorraine Blackburn 
PTFA 
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